
Board of Public Health Meeting 

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 



Commissioner’s Update 

Brenda Fitzgerald, MD 

Commissioner  



GA SHAPE App -  GoGo Health 

Meadowcreek High School 

Norcross, Georgia 

Team Flabbergastics 

obesity mobile app link  

http://prezi.com/kqlrx8hofyba/?utm_campaign=share&utm_medium=copy


HIV Bill  

J. Patrick O’Neal, MD 

Director, Health Protection, DPH 



Closing Comments  

Kathryn Cheek, MD, FAAP 

Chair 



The next Board of Public Health meeting 

is currently scheduled on 

Tuesday, February, 11, 2014 @ 1:00 PM. 

To get added to the notification list for upcoming meetings, send 

an e-mail to hhlewis@dhr.state.ga.us.  

mailto:hhlewis@dhr.state.ga.us

